
From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: 11/30/2012 9:28:08 PM
To: valerie.malliett@cpuc.ca.gov (valerie.malliett@cpuc.ca.gov)

Redacted ColetteCc:
Kersten (colette.kersten@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bee:
Subject: All-Party R-l 103012 Track 1 Proposed Decision Regarding Use of IOU GHG 

Allowance Revenue
Valerie,

PG&E would like to speak at the all party on Tuesday. Our primary spokesperson will be Steve Malnight, Vice 
President, Customer Energy Solutions.

I apologize for the delay in providing a response.

Thanks,
Meredith Allen
PG&E Regulatory Relations
415-828-5765

SB GT&S 0325736

mailto:valerie.malliett@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:valerie.malliett@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:colette.kersten@cpuc.ca.gov

